
Letter to get appointment  

 

Date... 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

I write this letter to express my concerns about Turkey’s president Mr. Erdogan’s ​disregard​ for 

the ​human rights​ as a result of his undemocratic policies. It is my hope that the United States will clearly 

express its support for democracy, rule of law, and respect for human rights in Turkey.  

As you are aware, during the past three years the Turkish government has drifted toward an 

authoritarian regime​. The Turkish government has ​purged​ more than ​160,000​ people from their jobs 

and ​jailed​ more than ​60,000​ since a failed military coup last summer. More journalists are in jail in 

Turkey than anywhere else in the world, including China and Iran.  

These actions are adding up to seriously ​undermining the foundations of bilateral relations 

between the United States and Turkey since it is against the very basic principles of democracy and 

human rights. The United States ​cannot turn a blind eye​ to the ongoing situation in Turkey. I urge you 

raise these ​concerns​ with your Turkish counterpart. We cannot let Turkey turn away from our shared 

democratic values. We would like to meet with you to tell our story with the victims of erdogan regime. 

Thank you so much for your consideration and support. 

 

Yours Sincerly, 

 

 


